Fritzi Cohen

I have been opposing pesticide spraying in Willapa Bay for over 20 years. I am also an active
member of Beyond Pesticides and will sign any letter that opposes spraying in willapa Bay. I am in
total agreement with the statement of Beyond Pesticides, and as you know the Moby Dick Hotel
and Oyster farm not only has a direct interest in this particular permit, but has been drifted on by
past permitted pesticides. It should come as no surprise that I I oppose the spraying of Willapa Bay
and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid. Although the "no action" alternative is
acceptable, the only really effective and protective alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.



